
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 7th October, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                       This Sunday’s Gospel reminded us about the power and also the 

duty that comes from having faith in God. Faith can do great things- it can free us from 

anxiety and give us confidence and inner strength. A family full of faith is a family full of 

joy. Let us all enjoy family time this week– sharing faith and happiness. 

WORLD  MENTAL  HEALTH  DAY 
 

This Thursday (10th October) is world mental 
health day. 

In school, children will be learning about the 
importance of looking after ourselves (in  

particular our mental health). 
 

During the year classes will be studying the 
Mindmate lessons which have been endorsed 

by Leeds City Council. 
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Events this week 

Monday  Donkey sanctuary visit (small group)        

Tuesday  Corpus Christi Catholic College Open evening (6.30-8.30pm) 

Wednesday Swimming for Year 3       

Thursday 8.15-8.55– Credit Union open for savers 
9.05-Class Mass for Years 3 and 6 in the hall– all welcome 

Friday 9.05– Praise Assembly-all welcome           
 

BUN SALES LAST WEEK 
 

Thank you for sending money to 
school with your children last week 

so that they could buy a bun at  
playtime. The total amount raised was 

£85.00  This has been added to our  
coffee afternoon money and the  

total amount raised for Macmillan 
cancer support is £ 535.00     

Fabulous- thank you. 



MILK MONEY 
Please log on to coolmilk.co.uk to  

order for your child if wanted. 

APPLICATION TO HIGH SCHOOLS 

It is time for families in Year 6 to apply 
for a high school place for your children. 
We have sent the forms home for you to     
complete if you want your child to attend 
a Catholic high school-please return the 
form to our school by Monday 14th     
October. All parents MUST complete the 
common preference form online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk/highschool by the end 
of October at the latest. Please contact 
school if you need any help.   

 

OPEN EVENINGS FOR OUR CATHOLIC 
HIGH  SCHOOLS ARE AS FOLLOWS-    

CORPUS CHRISTI– Tuesday 8th  

October ( 6.30-8.30pm )   

 

This is a chance for you and your child to 
look around and meet staff.                                                                            

Year 6 welcome Reception class  
assembly 

Thank you to the children and staff in 
Year 6 for welcoming our new Reception 
children and their families to school last 
Thursday. Well done to the children in Re-
ception class who were confident as they 
came out to the front to be introduced. 

We hope they will enjoy many happy years 
at our school. 

God bless everyone. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
Week. 

 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

 CINEMA VISITS 
The children in Years 1,2 and 3 will travel to 
Leeds Town Hall on Thursday 21st November 

to watch The Secret Life Of Pets . 
The children in Years 4,5 and 6 will go on 
Monday 18th November to watch Aladdin. 

(See letter to follow). 
———————————————- 

Parents afternoon and evening will be on 
19th and 20th November. 

 Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception Ella Nkosi and Franek Taras  

Best attendance 

Year 4 

100%- perfect ! 

 

 

Year 1  Mia Allinson and Harvey Lockridge 

Year 2 Isaac Zaremba and Tia Lee-Hathaway 

Year 3 Isla Brady and Avaiya Gentles 

Year 4 Curtis Poole 

Year 5 Erin Hicken and Tyler Metcalfe 

Year 6 Kendra-Ella Sanywa and Cormac Browne 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=p0OyGV7vvI32OM&tbnid=3KZRrvc2SiQxGM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohnsgreatmarsden.ik.org%2Fp_Attendance_Policy.ikml&ei=KAd6U8jQMYjeygP9vYGQCA&bvm=bv.66917471
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=p0OyGV7vvI32OM&tbnid=3KZRrvc2SiQxGM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohnsgreatmarsden.ik.org%2Fp_Attendance_Policy.ikml&ei=KAd6U8jQMYjeygP9vYGQCA&bvm=bv.66917471

